
Dave Janisse 
Technical Manager  
Leave to Construct Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

tel 519-436-5442  
dave.janisse@enbridge.com 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc.   
50 Keil Drive North, 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
Canada 

VIA EMAIL and RESS 

January 17, 2022 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 

Dear Nancy Marconi: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
 Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No. EB-2021-0078 
2022 Storage Enhancement Project – Interrogatory Responses 

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 1, enclosed please find Interrogatory 
Responses of Enbridge Gas in the above noted proceeding. 

These responses have been filed electronically through the OEB’s RESS. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Dave Janisse 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications 
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